
From: Bottorff, Thomas E 
Sent: 10/14/2011 8:26:11 PM 
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Independent Monitor 

Paul, 
Our thinking on communicating the roie of the independent monitor is evolving. Tony Earley would like 
to speak with Peevey about it before we make a formal announcement (which he plans to do at dinner 
with Mike on Tuesday evening). That means Nick won't mention it at the hearings in Washington on 
Tuesday. 

I'll let you know if this changes. 
Tom 

SB GT&S 0380495 

mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov

